
Planning Meeting for Registration of 2016/2017 First years 

Date and time:  

Wed, 2015-09-09 07:46  

Location / Venue:  

QC Boardroom 

 

The college registrar Mrs. Miriam Manya on Wednesday chaired a planning meeting at QC 
boardroom for the registration of 2016/2017 First year’s group, in attendance were other heads of 
units giving their preparation status. First years registration is scheduled for September 14, 2015. 

  

 

 

 


